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April 01, 2021 
 
Chris Pelton 
STARS Program Manger 
2401 Walnut St Suite 102 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
Dear Mr. Pelton: 
 
Please allow this letter to serve as confirmation that our office has completed an 
external review of Missouri State University’s (MSU) most recent campus sustainability 
performance assessment conducted via AASHE’s STARS framework. 
 
Staff in our office conducted the review, which included reviewing all credits being 
pursued for: 

• inclusion of all required reporting fields, attachments, inventories, and URLs; 
• alignment with credit criteria and consistency of reporting timeframes; and 
• consistency of reported figures across credits and the adequate explanation of 

any remaining inconsistencies. 
We documented all our review results in the STARS Review Template, which you will 
find attached to the pertinent credits.   
 
During our review, we noted some issues, which were documented on the template and 
communicated to MSU’s STARS Liaison.   All mentioned issues have since been 
addressed, and final determinations have been recorded in the review template.   
 
We enjoyed learning about the many wonderful efforts at MSU and participating in the 
external review process.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to our office with any 
questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Amy Strickland 
Sustainability Manager 
 
 


